
 

 

ROADWAY SAFETY FOR  
LOCAL AGENCIES 

On-site  
6 Hours – Road Scholar Credits 

 
TRAINING POSTPONED UNTIL SPRING 2021, DUE TO COVID-19  

 November 18, 2020 (Wednesday) 

Beulah Civic Center, 120 7th St. NE, Beulah, ND  
9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. CST 

$25 Registration Fee (includes printed training materials, lunch and refreshment 
breaks) 

REGISTRATION DEADLINE: November 11, 2020    

Course Learning Objectives – After completing this course, participants will be able to: 
• Explain the need for making roads safer 
• Separate safety myths from reality 
• Demonstrate how to “read the road” 
• Describe practical and low-cost countermeasures to improve safety, both on existing roads and during the design stage 
• Identify ways to plan, implement, and fund low-cost safety measures 
• Identify effective ways of encouraging communities to make their roads safer 

Instructors: 

 

Denise Brown. Program Manager for 
NDLTAP. She has been employed with the 
North Dakota Local Technical Assistance 
Program (NDLTAP) for 13 years. Denise 
serves on several national committees 
and has attended several trainings and 
train-the-trainer sessions on roadway 
safety. Denise’s passion for roadway 
safety focuses on getting everyone home 
safely every day. 

 

Bryon Fuchs. Assistant Local Government Engineer 
for the NDDOT. He graduated from NDSU and is a 
registered professional engineer. Fuchs previously 
worked for a consultant for three years and has 
worked for NDDOT for 16 years in Materials and 
Research and Local Government. 

 

Mark Verke. Member Services Representative for the North Dakota Insurance Reserve Fund.  Mark is a Certified 
Playground Safety Inspector (CPSI) and performs on site liability surveys, teaches Defensive Driving courses, and 
provides other training to members of the fund.  Mark has been employed with the NDIRF since April 1991 and 
been a member of the NDLTAP Advisory Board since 1993. 

 
Target Audience: motor-grader operators, road supervisors, signing personnel, maintenance personnel, contractor, 
consulting engineers, project managers and safety officers. 
 
This program is offered with sponsorship from FHWA, ND Department of Transportation, Western Dakota Energy Association, ND Insurance Reserve Fund, ND 
Township Officers Association, the Northland Chapter of the American Traffic Safety Services Association, and ND chapter of the American Public Works Association.   

NDSU does not discriminate in its programs and activities on the basis of age, color, gender expression/identity, genetic information, marital status, national origin, participation in lawful off-campus activity, physical or 
mental disability, pregnancy, public assistance status, race, religion, sex, sexual orientation, spousal relationship to current employee, or veteran status, as applicable.  Direct inquiries to Vice Provost, Title IX/ADA Coordinator, 
Old Main 201, 701-231-7708, ndsu.eoaa@ndsu.edu. 
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